
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 
contact Fr David or Angela Fairbrother 544146 for St Albans or Anne & Peter Rochford, 674234 for St Hugh’s. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Who Have Died   
Please pray for Shaun Hames, who has died recently. 
Shaun’s funeral will be at St Alban’s church on Friday 25th 
May at 11am.  
Our prayers are with his family at this difficult time. 
 

Prayers for Peace 
The candle in front of the altar in the chapel is lit in the week 
as a mark of the Christian communities Ecumenical Prayers 
for peace & unity at this time in our world. 
 

What is happening in May 2018? 

 

Retiring Collection 
Next weekend, Sunday 27th May, there will be a retiring 
collection at the 10:30 Mass in aid of flowers for St Alban’s 
Church for the First Communion Masses to be held on 
Sunday 3rd and 10th June. 
 

Reconciliation 
Fr David will be available to hear confessions on Saturday 
27th May at 10.30 and Saturday 2nd June between 8.30 and 
9.45. This is for all parishioners but especially for those 
children who will be making their First Communion on either 
the 3rd or the 10th June. 
 

Rediscovering Our Faith (Session 2 God’s Revelation and 

God the Father and Creator) 
Interested in learning more about the Catholic Faith?  
Thinking of becoming a Catholic? Come along to our monthly 
sessions to explore what makes our faith so special. 
Tuesday 29th May, from 7 – 8.30pm at St Alban’s. A simple 
relaxed opportunity to learn and share our thoughts. 
 

What is happening in June 2018? 

 

Pilgrimage to Walsingham 
Join with Bishop Patrick on pilgrimage to the national Shrine 
of Our Lady, Walsingham on Saturday 16th June 2018.  
Please note, that due to such few numbers, only one 
coach has been booked and this will depart St Hugh’s 
only at 8am. Please remember to bring your “Picnic”. You 
still have time to book a place, please put your names, email 
address, mobile number, emergency contact number and 
either St Hugh’s or St Alban’s on the front of the envelope. 
Pop your money in the envelope and then hand it in to either 
Fr David, Lisa at St Hugh’s or the Parish Office at St Alban’s. 
 

Derby Deanery Baptism Programme  
Thinking of having your child baptized in the near future at St 
Alban’s or St Hugh’s?  You will be asked to attend an 
evening of Preparation on the Derby Deanery Baptism 
Programme.  Please ask Fr David for a form so that you can 
be invited to one of the evenings. The next evening of 
preparation will take place at The Diocesan Centre, 
Mornington Crescent, Mackworth. DE22 4BD on Thursday 
26th June at 7.30pm. More information is available on the 
church notice boards. 
 

Polish Scout Group  
Following the successful cake sale by the Polish Scouts at 
Easter, they have offered to have a monthly cake sale in St 
Alban’s Parish Centre after the Sunday 10.30 Mass. These 
are to be held on Sundays 27th May; 24th June and 22nd 
July. 
 

Rediscovering Our Faith  
(Session 3 God the Son: Jesus Christ) 
Tuesday 26th June, from 7 – 8.30pm at St Hugh’s.  
 

Music Festival: 
A Festival Concert has been arranged for Friday 29th June, 
at 7pm at St Alban’s church. Would you like be involved; in 
an adult choir, singers or as an instrumental – you don’t have 
to be an opera singer, just enjoy a tune!  There is a sign-up 
sheet at all churches if you would like to put your name down 
please. Contact Lynne Derry (07712236041) or the parish 
office (672914) for more information.  Please put the date in 
your diary. 
 

Other News 

 

Faith in Families  
Sandra would like to sincerely thank all the box holders for 
their generosity. The spring collection from Faith in Families 
boxes held in St Alban’s parish raised £492.79 from 22 boxes 
handed in.  
 

Rejoice and Be Glad 
Pope Francis’ latest Apostolic Exhortation “Gaudete 
Exsultate” on the call to holiness in today’s world. To read the 
Apostolic Exhortation please use the link below which 
includes a summary and a link to the full text on the Vatican 
News website: 
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2018-04/pope-
francis-apostolic-exhortation-gaudete-et-exsultate-summary.html 
 
 

Good News For The East Midlands 
We are very proud to offer you the opportunity of owning a 
copy of “GOOD NEWS FOR THE EAST MIDLANDS, an 
account of the background to, and the story of, the Diocese 
of Nottingham.” Canon Anthony Dolan, a retired priest and 
former archivist of our diocese, has, together with many other 
contributors, compiled this book which contains more than 
360 pages of information and photographs about our 
parishes, religious communities, schools, pilgrimage sites 
and martyrs. A limited number of copies of the book are 
available to purchase in your parish at a reduced price of 
£16, and extra copies can be ordered by emailing or 
contacting the Retired Priests Appeal Office 0115 888 2644. 
srpfappeal@nrcdt.org.uk. You can also order from the 
website www.retiredpriestsappeal.com. We hope you will 
enjoy reading this fascinating book, the first history of our 
diocese to be published since 1950. 
 

The 2017 SVP Children’s Camp 
This annual camp will be held at St Vincent Campsite in 
Mablethorpe. The camp for boys will be held from 28th July to 
4th August and the camp for girls from 4th to 11th August. Cost 
is £70 which includes accommodation, all meals and 
transport from St John Fisher School, Alvaston. For the girls’ 
camp contact Ray 01332 572302 and for the boys’ camp 
contact Sharron on 01332 765070 or 07784452918. 
 

Refugee Action 
Following a presentation by Caritas at the Diocesan Justice 
and Peace AGM about action in Salford Diocese, would 
members of our parishes be interested in joining an initiative 
to sponsor and support a Syrian refugee family? On Monday 
2nd July 2018 at 7.00 pm in St Mary’s Parish Hall, Sean Ryan 
from Caritas Salford will be giving a presentation about his 
parish’s involvement in the Community Sponsorship initiative. 
The presentation will include information about bringing a 
family of Syrian refugees currently living in a refugee camp to 
settle in the UK under the Government scheme. It is hoped to 
form and support a similar initiative in Derby. All welcome. 
For further information contact Lis Martin lisjmartin@aol.com  

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week (Pentecost - 7th Week in Ordinary Time) 
 

Saturday   

   
19th    6.30pm  

 

Mass Oakwood  

 
The People of the Parish 

Sunday  20th    9.00am  Mass St Hugh’s Veronica Joan & Stanley Addison RIP,  
Sarah-Jane Keating & Helen Lezala Intentions  

  10.30am   Mass St Alban’s Guiseppe & Carmelina Baldi RIP 

Monday  
Feria 

21st     7.00pm 
 

Mass St Alban’s Hanora Buckett RIP 

Tuesday  
Feria 

22nd      No 
Mass 

  

Wednesday  
Feria 

23rd     9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Patricia Toufar 

Thursday  
Feria 

24th     9.15am Mass St Alban’s Martin and Anne Divine RIP 

Friday   
St Bede the Venerable 

25th    9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Elizabeth Caffrey RIP 
11.00am Service St Alban’s Funeral Service for Sean Hames RIP 

Saturday  
 

26th    6.30pm Mass Oakwood Maria Aitchison RIP 

Sunday  
 

27th    9.00am Mass St Hugh’s The People of the Parish 

 
 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Bridie Murphy RIP 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                                  www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Sue Brown 673 066 
Oakwood: Mary Wood 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s 
burns for Tom & Ann McArdle's 
Intentions & for Maureen Hughes 
Intentions at St Hugh’s. Please keep 
them in your prayers. 
 

Welcomers for weekend 26th/27th May 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Ellen & Malc Taylor  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Cecelia Lewis  Marie Rowley 
Readers for weekend 26th/27th May 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Dawn Kiddie Carl Mendonca 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Eamonn Hughes  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Trish Hurd James Kissane 

Counters St Alban’s R & R Adinolfi  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mary Verisimo  

Flowers St Hugh’s  Lucia Capogna  
 
 
 
 

 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Reading & prayers: p 273, Preface p 23,  
Eucharistic Prayer II p 33.  
St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 2: 
Reading & prayers: p 26, Preface p 8, Eucharistic Prayer II p 13 

Statement to Live By: ‘I know how to show I’m sorry’ 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 
St Hugh’s – by appointment 
St Alban’s – Sat 9.00am – 9.45am 
  
Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament:  
 
Monday 6.15 – 6.50pm 
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